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FRC RECEIVES “PAY IT FORWARD” DONATION FROM  

BECKY WINDSCHITL OF ALL STRINGS ATTACHED 

 

On Wednesday, May 22, Family Resource Center of Carroll received a 

$100 donation from Becky Windschitl, owner and conductor of All 

Strings Attached Orchestra in Carroll, along with the following letter: 

 

“For my gift from my senior class of All Strings Attached, my members 

knew how much I support Family Resource Center personally, and all the 

support that All Strings Attached does throughout the year, so they gave 

me a cash donation to let me use wherever I wanted.  I would like to gift 

FRC with $100 in support of all you do for families in our community 

who need your services.  You do a 

phenomenal job of expressing the 

needs of those who cannot do for 

themselves right away.  You give them a platform to rise up when they are ready, 

and the annual Fall Affair is an affirmation that you are doing the right thing for 

this community.  Please continue to do this, as it is a service that is much needed in 

our community.  All Stings Attached is a proud supporter of Family Resource 

Center, as am I personally.  God bless all the volunteers and employees who are 

diligent in their efforts. Every little bit goes a long way.” 

 

Tim Nichols, FRC Executive Director, stated, “FRC sincerely thanks Becky for 

‘paying it forward’ with the $100 gift her senior All Strings Attached students gave 

her, which she in turn donated to FRC. Becky has been a staunch supporter of FRC 

for many years, and her orchestra, All Strings Attached, provides the background 

music each year at our annual Fall Affair. It means a lot to FRC to have this 

support.” 

Congratulations to Nick Nurse and the Toronto Raptors 
on their big NBA championship win on Thursday, June 13, 2019. Nick 

was born and raised right here in Carroll, Iowa, leading Kuemper 

Catholic High School to its only state basketball championship 1985. 

Nick is also on our Board of Directors at Family Resource Center. 

 

Nick has been an avid supporter of FRC since he joined our Board of 

Directors, donating a Raptors’ Package consisting of airfare, hotel, meet 

and greet, shootaround, tickets to a Raptors’ game, and dinner for two, 

which auctioned off for $8,500 at Family Resource Center’s 2018 Fall Affair. 

 

FRC proudly congratulates Nick and the Raptors on their win, and thanks Nick for his ongoing support of our 

agency! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SCL FOR ADULT MALE IN CARROLL 

SCL & CDAC FOR ADULT MALE IN CARROLL 
SCL for 15 YR.-OLD MALE IN CARROLL 

SCL FOR 11 YR.-OLD MALE IN CARROLL 
RESPITE FOR YOUNG ADULT MALE IN CARROLL 

RESPITE FOR ADULT FEMALE IN LANESBORO 
CALL KATIE LEINEN, CARROLL OFFICE, 712-792-6440 X222 

 

 
SUBS FOR WAIVER HOMES IN GREENFIELD  

CALL BRENDA WICKLAND, STUART OFFICE, 515-523-1611 
  

MALE TO PROVIDE SCL TO MALE ADULT MEMBER 
UP TO 20 HRS. MO. IN CARROLL 

PROVIDER FOR MALE ADULT MEMBER TO OFFER SCL SERVICES 
UP TO 25 HRS. PER MO., & RESPITE, IN COON RAPIDS 

SUBSTITUTES IN WAIVER HOMES 
CONTACT VICKI HAHN, 712-792-6440, EXT. 230 

 

 
CARROLL: OPENINGS IN WAIVER HOMES  

3:00 P.M. FRIDAY—8:30 A.M. MONDAY, EVERY OTHER WEEKEND 
CALL SAMANTHA SCHULZ, CARROLL OFFICE AT  

712-792-6440 X213 
 

HAB FOR 2 ADULT FEMALES IN AUDUBON 
SCL FOR 2 ADULT MALES IN AUDUBON 

CDAC FOR ADULT MALE IN KIMBALLTON 
RESPITE FOR 11 YR.-OLD MALE IN HARLAN 

CALL BRADI BURR, CARROLL OFFICE 
AT 712-792-6440 x241 

  

 

PLEASE SEND RESUME TO: 
STACEY PETER 

FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER 
502 W. 7TH ST., CARROLL, IA  51401 

 

Be part of a great team that makes a positive  
difference in the lives of others! 

 
 

 
BUSY DIZZY LIZZY’S CORNER 

 
Stuart Potlucks: Jul. 1, Stuart Office, 5:30 
p.m. 
(The Thomas Clan) - hamburgers & brats 
 
Aug. 5, TO BE ANNOUNCED 
  

 

CARROLL POTLUCKS 
Rec Services, 104 W. 6th St. 

 

Please bring a side dish or dessert to feed 
at least 30 people, and your own drink.  
Group homes bringing 3+ people need to 

bring TWO side dishes! 
 

July 8—Home on Hwy. 71  
Main Dish:  Sloppy Joes 

 
(Postcards will be mailed out with details!) 

FIRST AUCTION PRIZE FOR 2019 FALL AFFAIR! 

FRC’s own Brenda 

Wickland made and 

donated this beautiful 

quilt for an auction prize 

at our 2019 Fall Affair, 

scheduled for Thursday, 

November 7.  Thank 

you, Brenda, for 

donating this beautiful 

creation! (More details on the Fall Affair to come!) 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

FRC will be hosting the Chamber Coffee 

this year on Friday, August 2.  We hope 

you can join us as we welcome the 

public  to our agency to learn more 

about our services! 

 

CARROLL SESQUICENTENNIAL CELEBRATION 

The sesquicentennial celebration will be held in Carroll 

Friday, July 19—Sunday, July 21.  This year, the 

sesquicentennial celebration will take the place of the 

annual Carrollfest. If anyone is interested in volunteering 

to help at this event, please let Sherry Greteman know. 


